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STOCKTON POLICE DEPARTMENT 
 

GENERAL ORDER 
 

DEALING WITH MILITARY PERSONNEL 
SUBJECT 

 
DATE: March, 28, 2019         NO: P-13   
 
FROM: CHIEF ERIC JONES     TO: ALL PERSONNEL  
 
INDEX: Arrest of Military Personnel 
 Contact with Military Personnel 
 Dealing with Military Personnel 
 Death of Active Military Personnel 
 Military Notifications 
 
 
I. POLICY 
 

It is the policy of the Stockton Police Department to deal appropriately with active duty military personnel 
who have been victims of violent crime, have been arrested for a criminal offense, or have been killed within 
the Stockton city limits. 

 
II. PROCEDURE 
 

A. The United States Armed Forces no longer has a clearing house that deals with all branches of the 
active military.  Stockton Police Personnel who have contact with active members of the military 
who have been victims of violent crime, who have been arrested for a criminal offense, or who has 
been killed in the City of Stockton shall contact the nearest military instillation that the person is 
enlisted in.  Appropriate telephone numbers can be located in the Government Section of the 
telephone book.  During normal business hours, officers may contact local recruiting office in 
Stockton for correct telephone numbers. 

 
B. If the member of the active military is arrested for a criminal violation, the officer should contact the 

appropriate military instillation prior to booking the subject at the San Joaquin County Jail. 
 
C. If the member of the military has been a victim of violent crime or has been killed within the 

jurisdiction of the City of Stockton shall contact the appropriate military instillation as soon possible. 


